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Members All:
July 30th, the Drug Awareness 
Committee sponsored a Corn-Hole 
Tournament. For a first time event, 
this was a great success. It was well 
run by Al and Ginger Smith. Special 
thanks to Sean Corridon and Charlie 
Deal for their work in putting this 
event together, along with assistance 
from Kevin McNulty and Rich 
Mirenda and his team for cooking. 
Look for an encore in September or 
November. 
DD Jewel Investiture on August 31 was 
well attended by Lodge Members and 
District and District and State Friends who came 
out to honor DD Ed on this achievement. We know 
he will be successful in his duties. 
August 7th was our Annual “Motorcycle Run For 
The Kids”. Weather was great and turnout was 
great! Congrats to Mike Veth and his committee 
and all the ladies who helped in this venture. 
Charlie Graham, Rich Jaegar and all the MCC 
members, this was your day to shine and you didn’t 
disappoint us. Thank to “Tooch” for his act of kind-
ness in giving the TV to Jessica - you defined what 
Elks are all about!!
Track Day, on August 13 was fun. Anytime when 
Elks drink more water than beer, and investigation 
should occur! Good Job “Stick Boy” Nick Figaro.
August 19th, we had a very successful “Steak & 
Lobster” Dinner by the Special Children’s 
Committee. What an all-star team in the kitchen!! 
Thanks to Mike Veth, Bill Parulis and                                 

Mike Parulis, Jr., for organizing this 
out standing dinner. Members of the 
team who helped with the dinner 
were: Brad Aprel, Don Desfosse, 
Rich Bryk, Rob Fairhurst and Dennis 
McInness. Dina Parulis was a great 
help, along with waitresses Denise 
G., Merelee and Marissa. This was a 
well planned and executed dinner! I 
can’t wait for the next one. 
Camp Moore Trip was August 21, 
thank you Mike Veth, Mike Dickie, 
Louise Cosentino, and Tom Cribbins 
for representing the lodge. 

Golf Outing on August 26 was a sellout! 
And a success to the extent that all 

returned safely. Good Job FXC and Rich Centanni. 
Thanks to Hole Sponsors and all who attended. 
It is my sad duty to report the passing of three 
members. Bill Berger, a life member and long time 
bingo worker, Alan Eckloff, one of the original 
lodge founders card #10 and Tom Flatley, life 
member and P.E.R.to their families - we share in 
your loss. 
Last, but not least, the lodge had a state winner in 
the batter up contest, Alyssa Sigler won in the 
12-13 age group! Congrats to Alyssa and to Mike 
Veth who made this happen by sticking with it - 
Well Done, Mike.
“THERE ARE NO HEROES -  
ONLY ORDINARY PEOPLE”
“WHO WHEN CALLED UPON”
“PERFORM EXTRAORDINARY DEEDS”
E.R. Nick Giuriceo

Nick Giuriceo 
Exalted Ruler

251 Church Street • Belford, New Jersey 07718 • (732) 495-2733 • www.middletownelks2179.org

Charity ★ Justice  
Brotherly Love ★ Fidelity



ELECTED & 
APPOINTED OFFICERS

2016-2017
EXALTED RULER. .  .  .  .  .  .  Nick Giuriceo, PER. .  .  .  .  .  . 732-915-5321 

LEADING KNIGHT . .  .  .  .  .  .  Robert Fairhurst. .  .  .  .  .  .  . 732-471-8819 

LOYAL KNIGHT . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Kevin Brittain . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 732-741-1076 

LECTURING KNIGHT. . Michael Parulis, Jr., PER. .  .  .  . 732-495-1502 

LODGE SECRETARY . .  Daniel P. Maloney, PDD . .  .  .  . 732-787-1622

LODGE TREASURER . .  .  .  Mike Trieste, PDD . .  .  .  .  .  . 908-902-3447

TILER. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Charlie Diehl. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 732-687-5769

ESQUIRE. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Tom Cribbin. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 347-451-7913

CHAPLAIN. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Sean Corridon. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 908-601-8267

INNER GUARD . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Rich Jaeger. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 732-241-3753

TRUSTEES
ONE YEAR TRUSTEE. .  . Ken Massicottee, PER. .  .  .  .  732-787-1816

TWO YEAR TRUSTEE. .  .  .  .  . Fred Dollinger. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-471-9966

THREE YEAR TRUSTEE. .  .  . Kevin McNulty. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-513-9269	

FOUR YEAR TRUSTEE. .  . Ronald Steinberger. .  .  .  .  .  732-495-6145

FIVE YEAR TRUSTEE. .  .  .  Albert Smith, PER . .  .  .  .  .  732-804-2712

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN
ACCIDENT PREVENTION  .James McConnell, PEOY . 732-671-3044

AMERICANISM . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Tom Cribbin. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  347-451-7913

AUDITING . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Donald Desfosse, PEOY. .  .  .  732-788-4840 

BAR STEWARD. .  .  .  .  Michael Parulis, Sr., PEOY

BLOOD BANK. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  John Plumacher. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-500-6084

BULLETIN . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  John DeSiato . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-829-3890

CONVENTION. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Nick Figaro, VP . .  .  .  .  .  .  732-241-5131

DRUG AWARENESS. .  .  .  .  Albert Smith, PER . .  .  .  .  .  732-495-4633

ELKS MEMORIAL DAY. Daniel P. Maloney, PDD . .  .  .  732-787-1622

FLAG DAY . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Daniel P. Maloney, PDD . .  .  .  732-787-1622 

FLUKE TOURNAMENT. .  .  .  .  Richard Bryk . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-546-0820

GOLF TOURNAMENT. .  .  Rich Centanni, PEOY . .  .  .  .  732-495-0110

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS.. . Don Desfosse, PEOY . 732-788-4840 

HALL BOOKINGS. .  .  .  .  .  .  Albert Smith, PER . .  .  .  .  .  732-495-4633

HOOP SHOOT . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Michael T. Veth . .  .  .  .  .  .  732-671-0463

HOUSE. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Richard Bryk . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-546-0820

HOUSE & GROUNDS. .  . Jim McConnell, PEOY. .  .  .  .  732-671-3044

INDOCTRINATION. .  .  . W. Randolph Smith, PDD. .  .  .  732-787-1941

INVESTIGATION. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Rich Jaeger. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-1622

JUSTICE. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . W. Randolph Smith, PDD. .  .  .  732-787-1941

LAPSATION. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Daniel P. Maloney, PDD . .  .  .  732-787-1622

LODGE ACTIVITIES. .  .  Donald Desfosse, PEOY. .  .  .  732-788-4840

LODGE PHOTOGRAPHER . Neil Grazebrook . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .

MEDIATOR. .  .  .  .  .  .  John Klepach, PER, PDD, GER . 732-787-7712

MEMBERSHIP. .  .  .  .  .  . Charles J. Bolin, Sr. PDD. .  .  .  732-787-9155

MOTORCYCLE. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Charles Graham. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .

NATIONAL FOUNDATION. Charles J. Bolin, Jr., PDD . 732-787-9155

NATIONAL SERVICE. . . . . . Bill Nichol, PER . .  .  .  .  .  .  732-309-5873

OFFICERS TRAINING . Charles J. Bolin, Jr., PDD. .  .  .  732-787-9155

PARADES. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Edward Foster. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-747-7150

PUBLIC RELATIONS. .  .  .  . Michael Dickie, PVP. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .

RITUAL . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Charles J. Bolin, PDD. .  .  .  .  732-787-9155

SATURDAY CLUB. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Richard Bryk . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-546-0820

SCHOLARSHIP. . . . . . . . . Richard Niekrash. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-671-6347

SICKNESS & DISTRESS . .  .  .  Mark Kelly . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-0207 

SOCCER SHOOT . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Tom Cribbin. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  347-451-7913

SOCIAL & COMMUNITY WELFARE. Robert Fairhurst. 732-977-7216

SPECIAL CHILDREN . .  .  .  .  Michael T. Veth . .  .  .  .  .  .  732-671-0463

TRACK DAY. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Nick Figaro, VP . .  .  .  .  .  .  732-241-5131

YOUTH ACTIVITIES. .  . Michael Parulis, Jr., PER. .  .  .  732-495-1502
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HOUSE COMMITTEE
Chairman: 	 Nick Figaro
Members: 	 Bert Revill, PER • Robert Fairhurst
	 Vinnie D'Acunzi • Rich Centanni
	 Ed Foster • Jon Morgan, PER

Meet the Last Saturday of month at 12:00AM
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SEPTEMBER 2016 
My Elk of the Month for September is  

Billy Parulis.
His work in organizing and making the  

Lobster Dinner a great success. 
Well Done Billy!!

SPECIAL CHILDREN’S 
COMMITTEE

Well, August was a very busy month for the SCC 
Committee. On Wednesday, August 3rd, the Special 
Needs Committee held our monthly spaghetti dinner 
where we served 48 dinners and brought in $334.00 
dollars. Special thank you to PER Ken Massicottee for 
donating the specialty dinner of Shrimp Scampi all 
enjoyed. Thank you to PER Mike Perulis, Jr. for helping 
with the cooking along with John Urbine and Tom 
cribbing. Thank you to Kathy Corridon and Janet 
Desfosse for waitressing. The next spaghetti dinner will 
be Wednesday, September 7th 6:00 to 8:00pm. The 
specialty dinner will be Ravioli Parm. 
On Sunday, August 7th, the Special Needs Committee 
held our annual Motorcycle Poker Run for the Kids 
with all proceeds benefiting the Special Needs 
Committee. With the help of the Motorcycle Committee 
we are able to raise $6,977 dollars for the SCC 
Committee. Special thank to all who helped. Including 
Rich, Jerry and Dave for cooking, Mike P. and C.J. for 
the corn. My bartenders Ryan S., John U. and Tom C. 
My lodge stampers PER Brian C. and the “Q”. John P. 
and Mark K. as well PER Al S. and Tom C. Thanks to 
Ed B. for the Ice. Andy H. on the wheel and our 
photographer Neil G. Thanks to all the Ladies Auxiliary 
Members who helped. Edna B., Fran D., and  Collen K. 
for registration. Tara M. and Lisa on the t-shirt sales. 
Also our favorite 50/50 girl Ginger S. Also Doris K. on 
the lottery apron. Thank you to DDGER Ed Hahn IV 
for the barriers. Without all your help this day could not 
have been the success it was. 
On Friday, August 19th, the Special Needs Committee 
held a Lobster and Steak Dinner. It was a huge success 
with the committee able to raise $2,252 for the SCC 
Committee. What a great feeling it is to know that 
everyone who attended these events cares so much for 
the Special Needs Children we help through out the 
year. Because of your support we will be able to 
continue serving the Special Needs Children of our 
Community. Finally, on Sunday, August 21st, we made 
our annual trip to Camp Moore. It was another great day 
despite the rain the kids had a great time. Thank you to 
PER, PVP Mike Dickie and Tom Cribbin for making 
the trip as well as Kathy and Louise for their help 
serving. 
Mike Veth, SCC Chairman 

LOBSTER DINNER
THANK YOU

First and foremost, I would like to thank Bill Parulis 
and his wife, Dina for everything they did to make this 
dinner the huge success that it was. You will never know 
how much time and effort they gave to make this a big 
night. You have my heartfelt thanks and appreciation 
for what you both did for the Special Needs Kids of our 
community and the SCC Committee. You went above 
and beyond. Thank you both. A big thank you to Dennis 
McGinnis for running the kitchen and getting all the 
food plated and sent out. There is no way this night  
have succeeded without you doing what you did. 
Thank you PER Mike Parulis, Jr. for a great job cooking 
the steaks as well as Big Bill, Brad Apel, Harry and 
Jimmy Huber for cooking the lobster. Thank you to Rob 
Fairhurst and Rich Bryk for shucking and serving the 
clams as well as setting up the shrimp cocktails. Thanks 
to Don Desfosse and Tom Cribbon for serving the 
french fries and corn. Thanks to PER Ken Massicottee 
for donating the shrimp. Thank you to Fran Corridon 
for helping set up the back room as well as Warren Apel 
who helped in getting the clams and lobster. Also ER 
Nick Giuriceo for making sure all supplies we needed 
were their on time. Thank you to Diane Foster for 
donating the cole slaw and kathy Howard for running 
the 50/50. A big thank you to the waitresses who worked 
so hard to get the dinners out, Dina Parulis, Denise 
Giuriceo, Marissa Schumacher and Merrilee Mc Ginnis 
as well as all the kids who bussed and cleaned dishes.  I 
would like to thank all who came out especially the 
group from the Prosecuter’s office as well as our friends 
from the Keyport Indians who we support as  well It 
was truly amazing to see the amount of people who 
come out and enjoyed a great evening out. 
Thank you all Sincerely, 				  
Mike Veth, 						    
SCC Committee Chairman



Page 4 b	 b September 2016

BULLETIN BOOSTERS

January
Tom & Flo Gormley
February 
Tom McColgan
April
In Memory of Gene Ruck 
Mary Ruck
Ed and Frann Glenney
In Memory of Lou & Kay Dandorph
Bill and Joan Burger
Edna Bryk
In Memory of Ray Bryk
May
Joan McTigue
Jim and Pat Waked
Mary and Richard Bryk
Nicholas and Donna DiGrigorio
June 
In Memory of 
	 Dan Marchetti  
Dan and Carol Maloney
In Memory of Robert J. Brant
July
Chris Marchetti
Red, White, & Blue
Mike and Nancy Brandine, Jr. 

Each booster helps to offset printing and mailing costs of this monthly 
newsletter. Boosters are for one year, and payable in advance.  

Please note your name, and when it is due. Thank you.  
ANY OVER DUE HAVE BEEN DROPPED FROM LIST

August 
In Memory of Jack Spann	
Joe and Rosemary Keeney 
John and Kathy Steakin
Ed and Lynn O’Kane
September
In Memory of Mary Brant
Frank and Dianne Zechman
October
In Memory of PER John McTigue
In Memory of 
	 Kathleen L. McCartan
Dan McCartan
Al and Cathy Grabau
Bob and Alice Eckert
In Memory of Bob Brant
	 Kathleen Brant
November
In Memory of Willy Fix
Chuck and Adrianne Bolin
Cathy Grabau
December
In Memory of Ken Thompson
	 Jane Thompson
"God's Little Miracles"
	 Coach Saige

Please check to see if your payment is due - those more than two 
months in arrears will be dropped. Thank you for your support.

FROM THE SECRETARY
There are still many members who have not remitted 
their dues for 2016-2017. Please check your card and 
see if it is current of if you think you have sent in your 
check and not received your membership card. Please 
contact me.
The Lodge Bulletin is available online at  
middletownelks2179.org or can be obtained at the lodge 
after the 3rd of the month. 
Thank you for your continuos.
Fraternally, Dan Maloney

HALL RENTALS
Contact Al Smith 732-804-2712 for 

Information

HATS OFF
To Charlie Diell and Al Smith for running a great 
Corn Hole Tournament bringing in 18 teams for an 
afternoon of great competition, camraderie, and 
plain fun. 

To Mark Kelly for signing up many sponsors for 
our Golf Tournament. 

To Mike Veth and his committee for running a great 
“Run for the Kids” and making a nice profit for the 
Special Children’s Committee.

To Fran Corridon and his committee for running a 
great Golf Tournament. Great weather, drink, food 
and fun. 

STATE BATTER UP
RESULTS

It is my great honor and privilege to announce the for 
the first time in years that Middletown Elks had a State 
Champion in the batter up competition. Our winner 
who won the lodge level, district level and region level 
before going on to Deer lake Park in Howell, where she 
won the State Championship. Congratulations to State 
Champion Alyssa Sigler. Alyssa won the 12 and 13 year 
old division.  Great Job Alyssa.
Mike Veth

Kitchen Open
Friday, Saturday, Sunday   

12:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Buffalo Chicken,  
Chicken Tenders,  

Cheesesteak
Italian Hotdog,  

Flounder,  
Bar Pie and more
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LODGE OF SORROW
William Berger - 40 Year Life Member

Alan Eckloff - Charter Member
Thomas Flatley - Charter Member, Past Exalted Ruler

Michael Brandine - Past Officer and Committee Chairperson

May the world that they left become a better place in which to live and that our lodge be 
a haven of brotherly love, charity, justice and fidelity, because of their noble living and 
fine example. Grant them, O God, external rest, and be of comfort to their family and our  
family of Elks.  Amen

Special Children’s Committee 
Spaghetti Dinner Dates

Wednesday, September 7th
Ravioli Parmigiana

Donated By The SCC Committee

Wednesday, October 5th
Eggplant Rolitini

Donated and Cooked By Rich Bryk
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COCKTAIL PARTY 

HONORING 

BABY P.E.R.  
Brian Connors

Saturday, October 29, 2016

7-11 PM

Open Bar and Hors D’Oeuvres

Music By Jim Perez

$35.00 PER PERSON

Contact: Al Smith 732-804-2712

Dan Maloney 732-915-9351
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An Open Letter to All Elks, Please read! 
 
Dear Friend, 
 I don’t think you knew me.  I was your neighbor’s kid you never really got to know.  I was the 
neighbor who came home some weekends in a Reservist or National Guard uniform.  I joined the military, 
never intending to be a hero; I just wanted to serve my country.  Maybe you heard that I was eventually 
deployed to Iraq, to Afghanistan, one of those countries where it’s hard to tell the folks who hate America 
from those who cherish the freedom we’ve helped to bring.  Anyway, as you might have heard, I never made it 
home.   
 I never thought my life would end in a foreign land, never thought I’d be called a “Fallen Hero.”  I 
just wanted to finish school.  I wanted to raise a family.  I wanted to see my son graduate.  I wanted to be at my 
daughter’s wedding.  But I traded those tomorrows proudly because I felt my being there, protecting the 
freedoms of those who can’t do it on their own, was important. 
 Can I ask you a favor?  On Sunday, September 25th, some of those who still wear the uniform are 
going to be running through town and they’ll stop at a “Hero Marker” with my name on it   Could you spare 
45 minutes to be there?  I would hate for my family to be there all alone. 
 
Thanks. 
 
 
 
I’m organizing the South Central District mile markers.  It will take approximately 1 hour out of your day.  The 
markers are from Deal to the Vietnam Veterans Memorial by PNC Art Center.  In our district, we have 38 mile 
markers, the start time is about 11 am and the last time is 5 pm.  I would like to have as many elks as possible 
to stand with the family members that have lost someone.  If you are interested, please contact me so I can 
start assigning members to the markers.  If you would like more information, you can visit the website at 
www.njrunforthefallen.org  
 
Thank You 
Nick F 
nfigaro@yahoo.com 
732.241.5131 

19th Annual Bill Grant
Horseshoe Tournament

Saturday, September 17, 2016     12:00 Noon

$30.00 Per Team

Cash Prizes • Beer • Hot Dogs

For Information Contact  
Dan Maloney  732-915-9351
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COMMITTEE CHAIRLADIES
Auditor/Budget. . . . . . . . .        Tara Merenda. . . .    732-787-8753 
Book. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Cathy Grabau. . . .    732-739-2933
Bylaws. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Chris Marchetti . . .   732-872-1189
Calendar Picks . . . . . . . . . .           Lisa Hahn . . . . .     732-757-2981
Calendar Tables. . . . . . . .         Carol Maloney . . .   732-787-1622
Car Show . . . . . . . . . . . . .             Ginger Smith . . . .    732-495-4693
Chairlady Raffle. . . . . . . . .          Lisa Hahn . . . . .     732-757-2981
Christmas Party. . . . . . . . . .          Mary Bryk. . . . .     732-280-9071
Christmas Party. . . . . . . . .        Tisa Dziadzio. . . .    732-471-1594
Christmas Tree . . . . . . . . . .         Kay Woods. . . . .     732-495-4693
Christmas Tree . . . . . . . . . .          Edna Bryk. . . . .     732-787-7477
Christmas Tree . . . . . . . .       Nancy Brandine. . .   732-492-3893
Convention Shirts. . . . . .      Kathy Corridon. . .   732-495-3689
Dances. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Kay Woods. . . . .     732-495-4693
Dark Horse. . . . . . . . . . . . .            Kay Woods. . . . .     732-495-4693
Fashion Show. . . . . . . . . . . .           Liz Revil. . . . . .      732-671-1704
Friday Night Dinners . . . . .      Lisa Hahn . . . . .     732-757-2981
Hospitality. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Liz Revil. . . . . .      732-671-1704 
Hospitality. . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Edna Bryk. . . . .     732-787-7477
Membership . . . . . . . . . . .           Ginger Smith. . . .    732-495-4693
Past President Dinner. . . . .    Kay Woods. . . . .     732-495-4693
Phone Committee. . . . . . .      Cathy Grabau. . . .    732-739-2933
Phone Committee. . . . . . .      Janet Desfosse. . . .    732-788-4839
Pins. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 Cathy Grabau. . . .    732-739-2933
Plaques . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Cathy Grabau. . . .    732-739-2933
Repast. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 Fran Duffy. . . . .     732-787-3330
Steal Bingo. . . . . . . . . . . . .             Edna Bryk. . . . .     732-787-7477
Steal Bingo. . . . . . . . . . . . .             Mary Bryk. . . . .     732-280-9071
Sunshine. . . . . . . . . . . . .             Chris Marchetti . . .   732-872-1189
Trash and Treasure. . . . . .     Janet Desfosse. . . .    732-788-4839
Vendor Fair. . . . . . . . . .         Melissa Vanderzee. .  732-322-7369
Waitresses. . . . . . . . . . . .            Kathy Corridon. . .   732-495-3689

Ladies Auxiliary Officers
2016-2017

President. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Melissa Vanderzee. .  .  .  732-322-7369
1st V.P. . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Kay Woods. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-2953 
2nd V.P. . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Lisa Hahn. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-757-2981
Treasurer . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Adrienne Bolin. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-9155
Recording Secretary. .  .  Chris Marchetti. .  .  .  .  .  732-872-1189
Corresponding Sec. ..  .  Janet Desfosse. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-788-4839 
Chaplain. . . . . . . . ..  .  Ginger Smith. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-4693

Executive Board
Kathy Corridon. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-3689
Cathy Grabau. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-739-2933
Carol Maloney . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-1622
Fran Duffy. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-1622
Jane Thompson. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  609-420-3060
Dorothy Nesfield . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-7732

Hi Ladies,
Just like that summer is over, I want to apologize 
for not having a newsletter during those months. I 
want to give a huge thank you to Edna and Mary 
Bryk for running our Steal Bingo it was so much 
fun you guys really know what you’re doing!  I 
would also like to thank Fran Duffy and Kay Woods 
for helping sell tickets and Chris Marchetti for her 
delicious baked goods! We have a lot to look 
forward to over the next few weeks. We are having 
our “Trash and Treasure” on September 24th, so if 
you have anything you want to  get rid of  please 
think about  dropping it off to Janet Deffosse or 
myself.  We are having our gift auction on October 
1st at the Town and Country. We have a lot of great 
gifts so far so if you’re interested in coming please 
contact Liz Revill for tickets.  I hope everyone 
enjoyed the summer and I look forward to seeing 
you at our meeting in September!
Melissa Vanderzee

DUMB JOKES
Teacher: Where is the English Channel? 

Student: I don’t know anymore. We switched cable 
companies last month.

------------

Harry: I’m thinking of getting a dog - and I think I 
want a Labrador. 

Larry: That might not be such a good idea. Have 
you seen how many of their owners go blind?

------------

Why did Donald Trump cross the road?

He heard there was a comb-over on the other side.

------------

If a man says something in the middle of the  
forest and there is no woman around to hear him... 
is he still wrong? 
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AUXILIARY MEMBERS
Please remit your dues for 2016-2017.  
$15.00 If you have questions, please feel free to 
call me. 732-788-4839.
Thank you,  
Janet Desfosse, Corresponding Secretary

September Ladies Birthdays
Goodbye to Summmer...Autumn is on the Horizon

Back to School...End of Concerts

1st, Colleen Kelly, Past President

7th, Carol Maloney, Past President,  
	 Past Lady of the Year, Gold Star

10th, Chris Marchetti, Past President,  
	 Past Lady of the Year, Gold Star,  
	R ecording Sec. 
15th, Bea Parulis, Gold Star

16th, Chris St. John, Gold Star

18th, Linda Smith

24th, Donna Dandorh, Gold Star

29th, Kathy Corridon, Past President,  
	 Past Lady of the Year

Happy Birthday To All Of The  
September Birthday Ladiers!

FINNEGAN’S WAKE 
	
  

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2016 

TIME: 4-8 

MIDDLETOWN ELKS LODGE 

251 CHURCH STREET 

	
  

$25.00 PER PERSON 

REFRESHMENTS INCLUDED 

BRING YOUR OWN SNACKS 

MUSIC BY “ROUND THE HOUSE” & O.C. EMERALD 
SOCIETY PIPES & DRUMS 

	
  

CONTACT: MIKE DICKIE 732-778-2496 

All  Proceeds Will  Go To  
The Special  Children’s Committee 

TAIL GATE 
September 18th 

1 - 4 PM
BUFFET $10.00 PER PERSON

Come OUT AND SUPPORT
AND ENJOY THE GAME AND FOOD
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Calendar Events For October 2016
	 Sunday	 Monday	 Tuesday	 Wednesday	 Thursday	 Friday	 Saturday

1

32 4 5 6 7 8

109 11 12 13 14 15

1716 18 19 20 21 22

24
31

23
30

25 26	 27 28 29

LADIES  
GIFT

AUCTION

PRE VISITDARTS

DARTS

DARTSRENTAL

YAC & SCC
HALLOWEEN

PARTY

DARTS

DARTS

DISTRICT
MEETING

FOP
MEETING

SCC 
SPAGHETTI

DINNER
RENTAL

MCC  
MEETING

LADIES
AUXILIARY
MEETING

REGULAR
MEETING

REGULAR
MEETING

DD
HOMECOMING

PER 
PRIME RIB

DINNER

BABY
PER

TESTIMONIAL

RENTAL

FINNEGANS
WAKE

SATURDAY 
CLUB

RENTAL
PER

MEETING

RENTAL

Calendar Events For September 2016
	 Sunday	 Monday	 Tuesday	 Wednesday	 Thursday	 Friday	 Saturday

1 2 3

54 6 7 8 9 10

1211 13 14 15 16 17

1918 20 21 22 23 24

2625 27 28 29 30

9/11  
SERVICE 
10:00 AM
RENTAL

RENTAL DARTS

FOP
MEETING

SCC 
SPAGHETTI

DINNER

MCC  
MEETING

LADIES
AUXILIARY
MEETING

PER
MEETING

REGULAR
MEETING

LADIES 
AUXILIARY
COOKING

RENTAL
PER 

HORSESHOES
TOURNAMENT

LADIES AUX.
TRASH & 

TREASURE
SATURDAY 

CLUB
VISITING LODGE

REGULAR
MEETING


